RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF WHITEMOUTH
Minutes of the special meeting of Council held on March 2, 2023, at
5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Rural Municipality of Whitemouth
called to discuss provider the Childcare Project.

This meeting was by Microsoft Teams with Provincial Representatives and in
Chambers were:

Present: Reeve Amerongen, Deputy Reeve Honke, Councillors McDougald,
Staerk and Stead, Chief Administrative Officer Johnson and
Assistant Chief Administrative Officer Myall.

Whitemouth Childcare Inc. Representatives: Melanie Kurlowich, Marilyn Ruta,
Manny Sikkenga and Lauren Feilberg.

Provincial Representatives from Early Learning: Lily Mallard, Jan Ranson, Pam
Wever, Janelle Blaikie and MLA Ewasko.

Reeve Amerongen called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.
Introductions were completed.

Discussion was held on the provider of Child Care Services for the new Childcare
Centre with input from the Provincial Representatives and MLA Ewasko.

The municipality inquired about the Whitemouth Childcare Committee being the
provider of this service.

The committee will provide their response for March 17, 2023.
Council unanimously agreed to discuss the grader operator position. Tabled.

The meeting concluded at 7:29 p.m.
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